
	
May	22,	2023		·		
The	History	Moment	-	On	the	club	website	under	'Club	Info/History"	at	the	
bottom	of	the	history	there	is	a	link	to	a	story	about	an	important	club	
meeting	held	in	the	80's	where	the	members	gathered	to	vote	on	whether	or	
not	to	keep	the	club	going.	Not	to	diminish	the	importance	of	that	meeting,	it	
was	not	the	first	time	that	happened.	In	Judy	Fry's	40th	Anniversary	Edition	of	
the	club	history	she	notes	that	in	1967,	only	12	years	after	the	founding	of	the	
club,	the	members	met	to	decide	on	whether	to	dissolve	the	club.	Obviously	
they	voted	to	keep	going	but	to	put	a	point	on	it,	on	the	next	page	Judy	notes	a	
number	of	sports	car	clubs	that	had	dissolved.	Among	these	were	the	
Dartmouth	Motor	Sports	Club,	the	Pease	Air	Force	Base	Club,	the	UNH	Sports	
Car	Club,	The	Pony	Pilots	Mustang	Club,	Granite	State	Corvettes,	and	more.	
 


